
Owens Corning Insulating Systems, LLC 
One Owens Corning Parkway 
Toledo, Ohio 43659 
419.248.8000 
 

   

  

May 10, 2019 
 
 
Dear Valued Owens Corning® Insulation Customer, 
 
Owens Corning Sales, LLC (“Owens Corning”) will increase its prices on the following 
Thermafiber® mineral wool insulation products in the U.S. with all orders shipped on or 
after July 5, 2019. 
  

Thermafiber® Mineral Wool Insulation Products Increase 
UltraBatt™ Insulation 9% 
Fire & Sound Guard® Insulation 6% 

 
Order confirmations for full truckload orders with an assigned ship date prior to July 5, 
2019 will receive current pricing. Less-than-full truckload orders subject to consolidated 
shipping on or after July 5, 2019, will receive the increased price. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of Owens Corning. 
 
Sincerely, 
  

  

Mike Swift 
Vice President and General Manager 
North American Building Insulation 

 


